makés food look great

Sabert Delivers Packading Sojutions with No Intentional PFAS

As a responsible food packaging manufacturer, it is important to address the continual
concern over the use of PFAS (Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances) in food packaging.
Sabert is committed to providing quality products that meet the highest standards of health
and food safety, and has acted to meet the needs of our customers amidst changing market
conditions.

Transitioning to products with No |ntentichal PFAS

Since 2020, Sabert has been committed to the removal of intentionally added PFAS in our
compostable product portfolio. Our offering currently contains over 40 products manufactured
without the intentional addition of PFAS that meet a variety of fitness for use applications.

These products serve as a compliant packaging option in state/cities that have already or will

soon be enacting legislation for PFAS in food service packaging. Sabert's entire product
portfolio will be free from intentionaily added PFAs by the end of 2023,

New innovations Meet Safety and Performance Targets

Sabert's Global Center for Innovation is known for developing proprietary technology and
applying innovative material science to solve everyday challenges for the food and beverage
markets.

Our team has worked diligently to develop new Non PFAS chemistry that delivers quality
product performance. A few of the ways we have been able to achieve this has been
through:

* Use of fiber embedded with non-fluorine based additives

* PFAS-free coating for aggressive oil/grease applications, employing new Sabert
technology using FDA approved and BPI certified ingredients

» Non-fluorine chemistry to target specific applications

Please contact your Sabert representative or emait sustainability@sabert.com to learn more
about our sustainable packaging solutions.
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